
October 25, 2022 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION 
 
Carmen D. Diaz, Acting Secretary of the Board 
Board of Public Utilities  
44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor 
Post Office Box 350 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350 
 

Docket: EO20030203 – Investigation of Resource Adequacy Alternatives 
Subject: Sierra Club Comments on Staff’s 2022 Progress Report on New Jersey’s 

Resource Adequacy Alternatives 

 
Dear Acting Secretary Diaz: 

The Sierra Club appreciates the opportunity to submit these comments to the New Jersey Board of 
Public Utilities (BPU) in response to its September 22, 2022 Notice in the above-captioned 
proceeding. Sierra Club is a national organization with more than 60 chapters and over three 
million members and supporters. Sierra Club has previously filed comments in this proceeding to 
advocate for its members’ interests in an affordable and equitable clean energy transition. 

Thank you for your consideration of the attached comments. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

  
Casey A. Roberts 
Senior Attorney, Sierra Club  
1536 Wynkoop St., Suite 200 
Denver, Colorado, 80202 
T: (303) 454-3355 
casey.roberts@sierraclub.org  


